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For demonstrating exceptional project management acumen as Federal 
Project Director for the $1.8 billion River Corridor Closure Project (RCCP) 
and $311 million Sludge Removal Project at the Hanford Site, Richland, 
Washington. Mr. French demonstrated exceptional leadership, project 
management excellence, empowerment of team members and exemplary 
communication skills. During this past year, Mr. French led the Sludge 
Removal Project to a successful completion under budget and ahead of 
schedule.  In addition, he led the RCCP to substantial completion.  
Mr. French represents the very best of the Department’s project 
management leadership.


